
NSW is banning certain  
single-use plastics in 2022.

Single-use plastic

Banned from 1 November:

Banned from 1 June:

Single-use plastic straws* and cutlery

Lightweight plastic shopping bags

Single-use plastic plates and bowls

Expanded polystyrene foodware

The ban applies to all businesses 
and community organisations. 

 
Get information and advice:

 
dpie.nsw.gov.au/plastics-ban

The ban also applies to ‘plant-based’ or compostable plastics.
*Exemptions and other banned items apply


